
	

	

 
 
 

9 October 2018 
 
 
Company Announcements 
Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) 
Level 40 
Central Park 
152 - 158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Request for Trading Halt 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Directors of BCI Minerals Limited (ASX: BCI) request an 
immediate trading halt in the securities of the Company pending release of a response to an ASX 
Price Query letter received from ASX earlier today. 
 
This trading halt is requested to be in place until the earlier of the commencement of normal 
trading on Thursday, 11 October 2018 or when the response is released to the market. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Susan Hunter 
Company Secretary 	


